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FACT SHEET FOR RESIDENTS REQUESTING ANIMAL ENTRY TO KWAJALEIN
ISLAND (USAKA)

1. Limited Veterinary Services are available on a day-to-day basis.  Routine services
provided include:

- rabies innoculations
- limited care of sick or injured animals
- special medications if available

2. A doctor of veterinary medicine visits USAKA approximately two (2) to four (4) times a
year on an announced basis for routine animal care.

3. ALL imported pets will enter USAKA via Hawaii and will complete MANDATORY
HAWAIIAN QUARANTINE REQUIREMENTS as necessary.

4. ALL requests for Pet Entry must be accompanied by a letter indicating:

- type of animal, age, sex, and size
- address where animal will reside
- dates of Hawaii Quarantine - if possible

5. A Health Certificate documenting that the animal has been innoculated against rabies and
is generally healthy and free from any signs of diseases; and documentation that the animal
has been spayed/neutered prior to entry MUST be presented for examination by the
Medical Officer or Veterinary Services Department.

6. Animals MUST be dipped or otherwise treated to free the animal of external parasites (i.e.
fleas, etc.) within five (5) days prior to entry.  This is to include spraying/treatment of the
animal cage.  This is especially important if the animal is purchased in Hawaii since Hawaii
has a bad flea problem.

7. ALL animals MUST be registered with the Veterinary Services Department with
registration renewed annually.

8. ALL owners will ensure that proper medical records are maintained and all required
shots/innoculations are kept up-to-date at the owner's expense.


